
 

 

Roto Hoe race 4 Lake Okataina 
Panui update: 

 
Safety Alert: 
Kia ora koutou nga kaihoe whanau, due to 
the hazards associated with the windy 
roads of Okataina road we will have a pilot 
vehicle to provide all vehicles towing W6 
waka safe passage to and from the lake. 
We will have in place our pilot vehicle by 
the roadside on Okataina rd. 
 The pilot vehicle will depart to provide safe 
passage at the following time 8am all 
vehicles towing waka must ensure that you 
arrive there at the time stated so as to 
ensure your safety and the safety of your 
precious cargo. 
 We will also provide safe egress from the 
lake back to the main rd departure time 
2pm. 
 
 
Please make sure all loads are secured to 
the vehicles and trailers prior to travelling. 

 
 
 

Parking 
Parking is at a minimum at this venue 
so please try and car pool to reduce the 
number of vehicles to allow for ease of 
access and parking. 
 On behalf of the race committee have a 
safe journey to/from this event and look 
forward to seeing you all out on the 
beautiful waters of Lake Okataina 
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